
 

 

2 April 2019  

Customer Update re: Cr-51 EDTA 
 

 
ANSTO wishes to advise further issues have been identified during the maintenance of the autoclave 

utilized as part of the production process for Chromium-51 Edetate (Cr-51 EDTA). As a result extensive 
repairs will now be required prior to its validation and return to operation.   

 
We anticipate the next production run will be delayed until 24th April, calibrated to 1st May.  ANSTO will 

make every endeavor to produce the product earlier if at all possible and will keep our customers up to 
date with the progress of the repairs.  

 

ANSTO apologises for the delay and all customers are being informed. If you have any questions, please 
contact ANSTO directly on 1800 251 572 

 


